
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
End of Term Message 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you all for another very successful term at St Joseph’s, it has certainly been a very busy one!  
Some of this term’s highlights include:  
 
January  

 

French Lessons with Mrs Bond from 
St Paul’s  
Visit to the National Space Centre  
St Thomas Aquinas Feast Day 
Celebrations  

Health and Wellbeing festival Year 
3/4  
Young leader training Year 5/6  

February  

 

Archery Taster sessions  
Internet Safety Day  
Playground Activity Zones  

Planting of the Orchard (KS1)  
Fire and Rescue Year 1 and year 5 

March  

 

Gymnastics Competition  
Mardi Gras  
World Book Day  
Mass with Father Philip  
Sikhism Workshops  
Jubilee Celebrations on St Joseph’s 
Day  

Developments in the Wildlife 
Garden – Building a Bug Hut / Tyre 
Flower wall Walk against Hunger  
Litter picking – Looking after our 
environment  
A visit to Twycross Zoo  
Gymnastics County Finals  
A visit to New Walk Museum  

April  

 

DCI Inspection Easter Performance  

 
 
 
 



 
 
Safeguarding  
 
As we will be spending time at home, please keep a close eye on how your children are communicating online. 
Check out the posters, included in this letter, as we continue to educate and support our children in learning 
how to build a safer digital world.   
 

      ## 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                       
 
 



 
 
 
If you are concerned about the safety and welfare of a child in Leicester, please contact us using the details 
below: 
Telephone: 0116 454 1004 (24-hour service) or contact the police on 101 or 999 in an emergency. 
Visit: Customer Service Centre, 91 Granby Street, LE1 6FB to call us from a free telephone. 
 
Uniform  
A quick reminder about our uniform policy:  
Please may I remind you that all children are required to: wear a school tie and black shoes.  
I am also aware that there are a number of children wearing adaptations of the school uniform: Leg warmers, 
converse style trainers/ boots and very short skirts; extremes of fashion and not permitted.  
 
Where the school uniform policy is not being adhered to/ followed contact with home will be made.  
 
https://www.st-josephs.leicester.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/17/2022/01/Uniform-for-the-website-
2.pdf 
There are many reasons why we wear a school uniform:  

• A sense of pride in our school  
• A sense of belonging  
• Supports behaviour  
• Supports wellbeing  

 
I thank you all in advance for your support with this matter.  
Please do not forget that we have a swap shop and second handrail – please contact the school office for 
further assistance.  
 
St Josephs Mass Times  
https://www.stjoseph-leicester.co.uk/#ChurchOpening 
 
 

   
 
I wish you all a very relaxing, safe and well-earned Easter Break and I look forward to welcoming you all back on 
Monday 25th April 2022.  
 
God Bless Mrs Clair Dedman, Head Teacher 

St Joseph's Catholic Voluntary Academy 
WITH GOD'S GUIDANCE WE LOVE, LEARN, RESPECT AND FORGIVE 

Head Teacher: Mrs Clair Dedman 
Armadale Drive, Leicester, Leicestershire LE5 1HF 

Tel: 0116 241 6197 
Email: Office@st-josephs.leicester.sch.uk  
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